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NOTICE TO BIDDERS 

 

Sealed proposals will be received by the Board of Commissioners of Union County, Ohio for the 

following: 

CLARK-YODER DITCH RECONSTRUCTION PROJECT 

  

Plans, Specifications and Bid Forms are available in the office of the Union County Engineer, 233 

W. Sixth Street, Marysville, Ohio 43040, between the hours of 7:30 am and 5:00 pm on weekdays. A 

non-refundable fee of $20.00 (check or cash) will be charged for each reduced (11”x17”) plan set.  

 

A Pre-bid construction meeting will be conducted at the Leesburg Township Hall on Tuesday 

September 25, 2018 at 10:00 A.M. 

 

This notice can be obtained through the County Engineer’s website at www.co.union.oh.us/engineer 

under the “Current Bid Information” section.   

 

Proposals must be received by 9:30 A.M. on Thursday, October 4, 2018 in the office of the Board 

of Commissioners of Union County located in the County Office Building, 233 W. Sixth Street, 

Marysville, Ohio 43040.  The proposals will be opened and read aloud immediately thereafter.   

 

Each bidder is required to furnish with its proposal, a Bid Guaranty and Contract Bond in 

accordance with 153.54 of the Ohio Revised Code.  Bid security furnished in Bond form, shall be 

issued by a Surety Company or Corporation licensed in the State of Ohio to provide said surety.   

 

Each proposal must contain the full name of the party or parties submitting the proposal and all 

persons interested therein.  Each bidder must submit evidence of its experiences on projects of 

similar size and complexity.  The owner intends and requires both phases of this project be 

completed no later than April 15, 2019. 

 

The engineer's estimate for this project is $219,000.00. 

 

Contractor compliance with the equal employment opportunity requirements of Ohio Administrative 

Code Chapter 123, The Governor’s Executive Order 1972, and the Governor’s Executive Order 84-9 

shall be required.   

 

The Board of Commissioners of Union County reserves the right to reject any or all bids, or to 

increase or decrease or omit any item or items, or to waive any informalities in any bid(s), and 

to award the contract to the lowest and best bidder in accordance with Section 307.86 of the Ohio 

Revised Code as determined by the Board of Commissioners of Union County. 
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